
VILLAGE OF QUITMAN 

MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETING 

September 4, 2018 

 

The Village of Quitman Council of Aldermen met September 4, 2018, 

 for the regular business session.  Present were Mayor Joe Vail, Council members James Trull, 

Kristi Greer and Clerk Tay Williams.  Absent was Jeanie Fain.  Guest were Wilda Smith,  Jessica 

Faber, Thomas Faber, Chandler Faber, Wayne Culpepper, Deborah Culpepper. James Trull led 

the invocation.  Kristi Greer led the Pledge of Allegiance.  Public comments were opened up by 

Mayor.  Wilda Smith with the Jackson Parish Chamber of Commerce asked us to pass out flyers 

for Christmas in the Pines.  The minutes from August 7, 2018 meeting were presented.  James 

Trull made motion to accept minutes.  Kristi Greer seconded. Motion carried.  Mayor ask for 

approval of the Financial Report.  Kristi Greer made motion to approve report.  James Trull 

seconded.  Motion carried.  James Trull made motion to pay monthly bills.  Kristi Greer 

seconded.  Motion carried.   

 

Old Business: 

Public Works Report – Mayor reported inline chlorine monitors are still being put in.   

 

New Business:  

Mayor reported for Markay Brown of MML&H.  Nothing to report at this time.  Mayor reported 

bids were to open August 7, 2018 but was changed to August 14, 2018.  Soil cement was 

rejected so project will be postponed until spring 2019 to get grant for Soil Cement.  Heavy 

Load Ordinance was presented.  Kristi Greer asked if we already had Ordinance.  Mayor 

answered no.  Mrs. Greer asked about cost of permit.  Kristi Greer made motion to accept 

ordinance with the fee of $20.00 per permit.  James Trull Seconded.  Motion carried.   James 

Trull made motion to adjourn.  Kristi Greer seconded.  Motion carried. The next business 

meeting will be held Tuesday, October 2, 2018, at 6:30 pm, at Quitman Village Hall.  

 

Other Business: 

 

 

_____________________________   ______________________________ 

Joe Vail, Mayor     Tay Williams, Clerk 

 


